
 
 
 
 
 
January 15, 2016 
 
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Order No. R4-2015-0463 
 
This letter is written in response to your request for information regarding the management of the 
discharges of wastes to land during drilling and completion of oil and gas wells and the discharge 
of fluids associated with oil and gas production. 
 
Please be advised that Gate King Properties LLC is not nor has it been the operator of oil and gas 
wells within either DOGGR District One or Two. Therefore, it is not required to submit the 
report requested by the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region 
pursuant to Investigative Order No. R4-2015-0463 
 
 
By: _________________ 
Mark T. Gates 
Gate King Properties, LLC 
 
cc: Joshua Cwikla 


